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10727114

Re: A+ Tile & Stone- Letter of recommendation
To whom it may concern,

American River Construction, Inc. recently completed two public works restroom upgrade projects for
the San Juan USD. A+ Tile & Stone was our tile subcontractor on these projects. We are a General
Contractor and work with many subcontractors. We have been in business for 25 years. A+ Tile &
Stone is an exceptional company to work with. Their workmanship was superior and was noted by the
owner and architect as being “beautiful tile work”. They were professional and completed the field work
as well as all required paperwork in a timely manner. We enjoyed working with them and hope to work
with them again in the future. If you have any further questions please contact me at 530-621-1785.

&%W
Angela Thomas

Project Manager
American River Construction, Inc.

Respettfully,
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